
Ever$tt Land Company December 28, 1899 

J.T.McChesney to James J. Hill. 

The certificate holders of the Everett 
Land Company have met and adopted the plan 
submitted by the reorganization committee. 

The new company will be known as the 
Everett Improvement Company with $1,000,000 
fully paid stock. 
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